

POINT CLARE PUBLIC SCHOOL

Takari Avenue Point Clare 2250 02 4325 0594

www.pointclare-p.schools.nsw.edu.au email: pointclare-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

YEAR 6 SHIRTS 2022

7 February, 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 6 shirts will soon be available for purchase. This year, these will be ordered and purchased through a new company called 'The Uniform Store'. **No payment is required through the school.**

Please use the following link to purchase your Year 6 Shirt for 2022.

https://www.theuniformstore.com.au/point-clare-public-school

Orders will be delivered to the school for distribution to the students approximately six weeks after the **order close date**, **Monday 21 February**. Please direct any queries regarding your purchase to anne@theuniformstore.com.au

Please note that Year 6 students are able to wear their shirts any school day.

To ensure your child's shirt is the correct size we have provided students with the opportunity to sample shirts and with teacher guidance they have chosen a suitable size. There is also a size chart online with the size kit being Australian standard.

Options available this year include-

1 x Y6 polo = \$39.99, Multi Package - 2 x Y6 Polo = \$69.99, Multi Package - 3 x Y6 Polo = \$99.99

Yours sincerely

Hayden Mole

Organising Teacher

Scott Campbell
Principal